Nathalie Merisca
Hancock Elementary School

Grade 5

I’m Proud To Be Bilingual!


Have you ever wondered what it is like to be bilingual?  Well, it feels great!  Hi, I’m Natalie Merisca and I am age ten and I go to the Hancock School.  I’m in fifth grade and I’m Haitian.


I speak English and Creole and I have a lot of siblings in Haiti, Florida and Canada.  I’m the daughter of Marie and Edmond Merisca.  I was born on a warm, Sunday evening at 6:06 P.M.  What a great day it was!


Would you like to know why I am proud to be bilingual?  I’m proud to be bilingual because I can be a translator for my siblings in Haiti.  Also, I can teach people or others how to speak Creole.  Being Haitian in the U.S.A. allows me to be proud and to make my country proud.  I do this by having good grades and being able to speak English.  Feeling proud is great!

I’ve accomplished many things in my life.  For example, I’ve graduated kindergarten through fourth grade!  Also, I am a math wizard!  Getting good grades is kind of easy for me.  When my teacher introduces new things to the class at first I have trouble with it, but when my teacher keeps on going over and over and over it then I understand it much better.  I am proud to achieve my accomplishments.


My future is important to me.  It is because I’ve gone through many hard steps in my life.  I want to be a vet when I grow up.  I do because I love animals and it looks very cool to help animals.  Plus, you can get paid a lot of money by helping them and finding them a new house and owner.  If that job fails, I want to be a Marine when I grow up.  I want to because you can be a lifesaver and a hero at the same time.  Also, you can get paid 500 dollars per month! WOW! That’s a lot of money for those two jobs!


Being bilingual is a great thing to be.  You can speak different languages and eat your cultural food.  This is why I am proud to be bilingual!

